
"HELLO" fellow campers and friends. 

I have decided to run for the board in Section A as a write-in candidate. I have 
faithfully served on the board for the last three years and I was honored to do so. 
I can proudly say that during the turmoil when the board was in chaos, I stood 
strong for our campground and its members.  

I would be honored to serve another three-year term representing section A and 
all members of SRCA.  

I headed up two committees, along with great committee members and 
volunteers. The committees are Ways and Means and Youth and Teens. Thanks to 
all.  

My background is being a preschool teacher and a childcare director for many 
years. I also have an associate degree as a paralegal. 

I am running as a WRITE-IN for section A. I would greatly appreciate your vote and 
support. If I can answer any questions or help you with anything, please reach out 
to me.  

Sincerely,  

Marilyn Patterson, A104 

 


